
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
PeaceWomen Across the Globe receives Klaus Jensen Foundation award 
 
The German Klaus Jensen Foundation for civil conflict transformation has honoured 
PeaceWomen Across the Globe’s commitment to women affected by war and conflict 
with its 2022 Reconciliation Award.  
 
Ruth-Gaby Vermot-Mangold, founder and president of PeaceWomen Across the Globe, will 
receive the award worth 5000 Euros in Trier, Germany on 30 September 2022. Malu Dreyer, 
Prime Minister of Rhineland-Palatinate and member of the Foundation Council, will deliver 
the laudation. 
 
PeaceWomen Across the Globe is an internationally active feminist peace organisation based 
in Bern, Switzerland. It is committed to women’s sustainable and visible peace work, networks 
women in countries and regions affected by war and conflict and supports them in demanding 
their rights, helping to shape peace processes and thus creating a more peaceful world. 
 
The Klaus Jensen Foundation, founded in 2003, promotes local, regional and international 
violence-prevention projects, mediation and reconciliation. With the Reconciliation Award, 
the Foundation honours international civil society engagement in the context of civil conflict 
transformation in crisis regions, making a stand against all forms of violence. By awarding the 
2022 Reconciliation Prize to PeaceWomen Across the Globe, the Foundation is drawing par-
ticular attention to the concern and commitment of women in war zones. 
 
The Civil Peace Service (ForumZFD) will also be honoured on 30 September for their worldwide 
commitment to peaceful conflict resolution and will also receive 5000 Euros.  
 

 Information on PeaceWomen Across the Globe: www.1000peacewomen.org   
 Information on the Klaus Jensen Foundation: www.klaus-jensen-stiftung.de  
 Media contact:  

Christina Stucky, communications manager, PeaceWomen Across the Globe 
Christina.stucky@1000peacewomen.org 
+41 (0)76 391 6454 


